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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed February 6, 2015

Committees set to resume - Council completes its review.

Summary
On Wednesday, February 4th, Nanaimo City Council met to review options supporting the continuance of the
City's 15 committees. Following a review of committee mandates, Council voted to reappoint members using the
current structure, with two exceptions - it was decided to combine four previously independent committees into two
new committees, Culture and Heritage and Transportation and Planning.

Additional work supporting the future makeup of committees will take place over the next several weeks to fill
current openings. Following notification on the City's website, members of the public who are interested in sitting
on a committee are encouraged to submit their interest to the City.

Strategic Link: Taking responsibility to be an excellent municipal government and building community partnerships.

Key Points
● Committees are now set to resume, with vacant seats being filled as required.
● Four committees have been merged to create two new committees - Culture and Hertiage and Planning and

Transportation.

Quotes
"The invaluable recommendations our committees put forth provide clear information that Councillors can easily
and quickly consider when carrying out City business during Council meetings. I am pleased with the revisions
that our Council has undertaken this week to improve our committees and I look forward to seeing their timely
work and commitment to Nanaimo resume."

Bill McKay
Mayor

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Chris Jackson
Manager, Legislative Services
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4489

Philip Cooper
Communications Manager
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4532

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1FfTb0w

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR150206CommitteesSetToResumeCouncilCompletesItsReview.html

